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31/08/2020  14:54:342020/3249/P COMMNT Susan Hadida I should like to object to this proposal on the grounds that it is destroying the

original delightful concept of a communal garden surrounded by the rear

gardens backing onto it, and by building out extensions into these gardens

certainly spoils the view and the pleasant environment for all who live nearby.

We should definitely endeavour to keep the high standard envisaged and

the present extension, to be demolished, should never have been built in

the first place.
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